
From: Sanjari, Melodie (MRO)
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD; Mann, Ryan
Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - Notice of Liner Inspection - RICK DECKARD STATE 4 WA STATE #002H -

NAPP2101561606
Date: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 7:48:45 AM

Good Morning,
 
Please let this email serve as the required notice for a liner integrity inspection at the Rick Deckard
State #002H to take place this Friday (2/5/2021) and approximately 9am. As the majority of this
release remained inside of the containment, this liner inspection will be included in the final closure
report once the characterization and any required remediation of the small area of impact on the
engineered pad is complete.
 
Thank you
 
Melodie Sanjari
Environmental Professional
Permian Basin
Mobile: (575) 988-8753
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